
 

 

 

 

 

 

4th February 

World Book Week at Archibald   

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of our drive to maintain, promote and engage pupil interest in reading, our school is 
having a WORLD BOOK WEEK commencing on Monday 4th March.  During this week pupils 
will participate in a variety of fun activities to raise the profile of reading and encourage a 
love of books. 

On Wednesday 6th March, we are inviting all pupils (Nursery to Year 4) to come to school 
dressed as a favourite character from any book.  

We will be holding a writing competition for the children in Years 1-4. Pupils are invited to 
write a short story (no longer than two sides of A4) of their choice; a proforma will be 
available to children who are interested from their class teacher, but stories must be written 
at home. The closing date for entries is Wednesday 27th February.  There will be a prize for 
the winning entry in each year group and these will be presented during a special assembly 
on Monday 4th March. 

We look forward to celebrating World Book Day at Archibald. 

Kind regards. 

Mrs S Graham 

 

 


